
ITEM 4 ···-· 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 69 

COUNCIL MEETING Sept. 17 /73 

4. Re:· Letter Dated September 8, 1973 from Mrs. C. Anna Peterson 
Ditches in the 5300 Block of Hardwick Street 

Appearing on the Agenda for the September 17, 1973 meeting of Council 
is a letter from Mrs. C. Anna Peterson regarding ditches in the 
5300 Block of Hardwick Street • 

. The Engineer advises that his department has no record of having 
received Mrs •. Peterson's undated letter addressed to the Works Y.ard. 

_The subject ditches have been inspected and a directive has been 
issued to have .the necessary maintenance work carried out in the 

of this report be sent to Mrs. C. Anna Peterson. 
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